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 Four Teams Compete for Daly Building Project 

 Smart Lighting Advisory Panel Update 

 Fall Unsolicited Window Announced 

 Mayor Bowser Creates Green Bank 

Four Teams Compete for Daly Building Project 

On July 9, 2018, OP3 received three Statements of Qualifications (SOQs) to the RFAP-Q, in addi-

tion to the original unsolicited proposal submitted for the rehabilitation of the Henry J. Daly 

Building, the current headquarters for the Metropolitan Police Department (MPD). Following 

the District’s evaluation of the SOQs, the District will prequalify a number of teams, who will be 

the only shortlisted proposers invited to participate in a subsequent Request for Alternative 

Proposal (RFAP) process. Specifications are currently under development and will be made 

available in the RFAP. Additional information about the project can be found at op3.dc.gov/

daly.  If there are any further questions, please email DalyP3@dc.gov.  

 

Smart Lighting Advisory Panel Update 

The application period for the Streetlight Advisory Panel, a panel for residents and local experts 
in lighting, sustainability, public health, safety and other fields to share their feedback and im-
prove the project, is now closed.  OP3 will be announcing members of the panel in the coming 
weeks. For updates on the advisory panel and the overall project, please visit 
op3.dc.gov/streetlights or email StreetlightP3@dc.gov.  

 

Fall Unsolicited Window Announced 

OP3 has announced it’s Fall 2018 window to accept unsolicited proposals, which will run from 
9:00 AM on Friday, August 31, 2018 through 4:00 PM on Monday, October, 1, 2018.  You can 
learn more about the process and submission requirements at op3.dc.gov/proposals, and we 
encourage anyone interested in submitting a proposal to meet with the Office first. Contact us 
at op3@dc.gov or 202-724-2124 to learn more. 

 

Mayor Bowser Creates Green Bank 

On July 10, 2018, Mayor Muriel Bowser signed into law the District of Columbia Green Finance 
Authority Establishment Act, officially making Washington, DC the first city in the United States 
to establish a green bank.  The new entity will leverage public funds to encourage private in-
vestment in sustainable infrastructure ranging from renewable energy and efficiency projects 
to water management systems and clean transportation.  OP3 looks forward to serving on the 
board of the green bank and partnering with it to achieve the District’s sustainability goals.  

 

     

NEWS FROM  

THE OFFICE OF PUBLIC-

PRIVATE PARTNERSHIPS   

mailto:op3@dc.gov
https://twitter.com/thedcop3
http://op3.dc.gov/
mailto:seth.millergabriel@dc.gov
mailto:judah.gluckman@dc.gov
mailto:anna.shapiro@dc.gov
mailto:darien.pusey@dc.gov
https://op3.dc.gov/daly
https://op3.dc.gov/daly
mailto:DalyP3@dc.gov
https://op3.dc.gov/streetlights
mailto:StreetlightP3@dc.gov
https://op3.dc.gov/proposals
mailto:op3@dc.gov
https://mayor.dc.gov/release/mayor-bowser-signs-historic-green-finance-authority-establishment-act
https://mayor.dc.gov/release/mayor-bowser-signs-historic-green-finance-authority-establishment-act

